WATERWAYSAND WETLANDSPROJECTS RR 11069

The Board received a progress report with regard to capital expenditure projects
in the Board’s area for the first four months of the 1999/2000 financial year.

Mention was made of plans not already viewed by the Board and a request was
made for these details to be submitted in due course.



